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USPlabs Statement about Government Allegations

On November 17, 2015, the government announced charges against USPlabs and its owners relating to dietary supplements

sold in the past. None of the allegations relates to any of the Company’s current formulations of any of its products. The

Company stands firmly behind the safety and integrity of its products. The announced charges have done nothing to change

that.

Regarding the government’s allegations, the Company and its owners vehemently deny that the Company ever attempted to

defraud its retail customers or consumers, sold any unsafe products, or engaged in any wrongdoing. They expect to be fully

vindicated and look forward to their day in court.

 

 


